
 

 

 

 
 
 
The Gilbert Public Schools Annual Financial Report for School Level Reporting is located on the 
Arizona Department of Education (ADE) website.  
 
Included below is a link to the Arizona Department of Education website where the report can be 
viewed ADE_2022 School-Level Reporting 
 
If you have, any questions related to this report please contact Jackie Mattinen at 
jackie.mattinen@gilbertschools.net  
 
 
Thank you 
 

https://www.ade.az.gov/sfsinbound/GeneralUpload/189359.xls
mailto:jackie.mattinen@gilbertschools.net

